RUNNING FOR OFFICE WORKSHOP


The League of Women Voters of the Huntington Area is sponsoring a free workshop. “Running for Office”. We invite anyone interested in running for office or helping in a campaign in 2016 to attend the workshop.


The workshop is scheduled for December 3,  7 pm at the Beverly Hills Presbyterian Church, 469 Norway Ave. Martha Woodward will moderate the workshop.


The topics covered in the workshop will be -

Campaign Finance Regulations and Reports 

Preparing the Message 

Reaching the Public 

Raising Money for Campaigns 

For more information contact Helen Gibbins, gibbins@frontier.com; 

304-736-3287


The League of Women Voters is where hands-on work to safeguard democracy leads to civic improvement.  Join us today!
